From: Scuderi, Michael R NWS

To: Graves, Ralph COL NWS

Cc: Owings, Tommye E NWS; Babcock, Steven D NWS; Larry Wasserman
Subject: Tribal Concerns about the Reanalysis of Storage in Upper Baker
Date: Friday, March 07, 2003 2:17:07 PM

Col. Graves,

| just finished a phone call with Larry Wasserman from the Skagit System Cooperative. He noted that
the tribes are concerned about sudden shift to looking at Upper Baker. He also expressed concern that
the Corps would only look at the economic/flood benefits in making our recommendation and not at the
potential environmental impacts. He will be following up this message with one of his own. | am just
passing on this information as a heads up.

Mike Scuderi

Michael R. Scuderi

Environmental Resources Section
Seattle District Corps of Engineers
P.O. Box 3755

Seattle, WA 98124-3755
(206)764-7205
FAX(206)764-4470

michael.r.scuderi@usace.army.mil
http://www.nws.usace.army.mil/ers/index.html

"To serve man"
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